

## **Enjoy Learning and Growing Together 30!**



First things first. I would like to say how proud I am of you and all the hard work you are doing at home. You are definitely becoming resilient and limitless learners, fantastic! I cannot believe we are speedily entering the summer term and, sadly, the wonderful year I have embraced with you is nearly over. I am truly grateful for all the memories

year I have embraced with you is nearly over. I am truly grateful for all the memories we have shared together this year so far, as you are one of the many reasons my days are filled with smiles and giggles with all of your unique sense of humour! I hope through whatever the rest of our year looks like, we can make more memorable moments together. We are having an adventure and like all real adventures, we have to be brave!

Remember to keep exercising regularly, whether it is in your garden or inside your home, as it helps you focus your mind and keeps your body active. Continue to read daily with your parents at home, to stimulate your imagination, develop your understanding of vocabulary and become wonderful readers!

Stay safe, keep positive and Enjoy Learning!

Mrs Özkan